
Press Release

FDA Forgoes $585 Million in 
Regulatory Savings
PATRICK HEFFLINGER | NOVEMBER 27, 2017

Today the American Action Forum (@AAF) released an analysis of the Food and Drug Administration’s (FDA) decision to forgo up to $585 million in regulatory savings by 
refraining from overturning the Obama Administration’s menu labeling guidance. The FDA stated they found the guidance strikes the appropriate balance between providing 
flexibility and complying with the Affordable Care Act. AAF analysis also found that many businesses had already begun implementing the rule so actual cost savings from 
revisiting the rule would likely have been minimal.

Click here to read the research
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